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INFORMATION ABOUT AUGUST 2024 PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Representative Policy Board (“RPB”) of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District will

hold public hearings to consider the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application
for the Acquisition of the Aquarion Water Company (“Application”). The public hearing times will take

place on the following dates:

e Thursday, August 22, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.; and
e Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.; and
e Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARTICIPANTS:

In-Person Attendance: Members of the public may attend the meetings in person at Hotel Marcel, 500
Sargent Drive, New Haven, Connecticut, or via remote access.

Remote Access: A Teams meeting link and instructions will be available on the RWA’s website a few days
prior to the meeting. Please see below to view the Application and related documents.

Submit a Question: Questions may be submitted in writing to the board office by emailing
jslubowski@rwater.com or by calling (203) 401-2515.
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